Vizag International Cruise Terminal Welcomes MV
THE WORLD's Maiden Voyage

Visakhapatnam, April 28, 2024 - The Vizag International Cruise Terminal
(vICT) proudly greeted the arrival of the prestigious luxury cruise ship, THE
WORLD, marking a significant milestone in the region’'s maritime industry.

With an investment of Rs. 96 Cr, VICT stands as a cutting-edge facility,
dedicated to accommodating the world's most renowned cruise liners.
Committed to excellence, it promises top-tier services and amenities to
enhance passenger experiences and drive tourism growth.

THE WORLD, renowned for its opulence and impeccable service, chose
Visakhapatnam as its port of call on April 28, 2024, ushering in a wave of
global tourists eager to explore the city's rich cultural heritage and scenic
landscapes.

Dr. M. Angamuthu, Chairperson of Visakhapatnam Port Authority,
expressed delight in welcoming THE WORLD and its passengers,
emphasizing the city's allure as a premier tourist destination and VICT's
capacity to host world-class vessels.

Anticipated to invigorate local tourism and economy, THE WORLD's visit
offers opportunities for business growth and cultural exchange. Visitors
can immerse themselves in Visakhapatnam's famed beaches, historic
sites, and bustling markets, ensuring a memorable experience for all.




The swift completion of immigration procedures within 45 minutes of
THE WORLD's berth, credited as the fastest in any Indian port, drew praise
from the ship's officers and Captain. Port management extended
gratitude to the District Administration for their support.

The ceremonial welcome as THE WORLD docked marked the
commencement of a momentous event, heralding a promising era for

Visakhapatnam's cruise tourism industry.




